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Your student has 
been instructed to fill out this 

5 W’s chart with as many details 
as he remembers from his 

studies.  

Who What Where When Why
Who was William 
Penn? 
Penn was an English-
man, the son of a navy 
admiral who was on 
friendly terms with 
King Charles II.  Penn 
became a Quaker.

Who, other than the 
Quakers, settled in 
Penn’s colony?  List at 
least two groups. 
Any two of these 
would be correct:

Protestants from 
Germany, Hol-
land, and Sweden
Presbyterians 
from Scotland and 
Ireland
Pietists from east-
ern Europe
Large groups 
of Moravians, 
Amish, and Men-
nonites

•

•

•

•

What were the key 
beliefs of the early 
Quakers?  List at least 
two. 
Any two of these would 
be correct:

Emphasized 
inward spiritual 
experience
Developed radical 
forms of worship 
stemming from 
convictions that 
ordinary people 
can hear from God 
without needing a 
pastor’s guidance
Believed all are 
equal before God
Were pacifists and 
refused to engage 
in self or national 
defense

What was the Frame 
of Government? 
The Frame of Govern-
ment was the colony’s 
first constitution, 
which provided for a 
deputy governor and 
an elected legislature.

What name did the 
Indians give to Penn 
as a way to honor his 
kindness to them? 
The Indians gave Penn 
the name “Onas,” 
which means “ feather.” 

•

•

•

•

Where did William 
Penn establish a new 
colony? 
In Pennsylvania, near 
other British colonies 
in North America

Describe the land in 
which the new colony 
was established.  How 
did this land contrib-
ute to the colony’s 
name? 
The land was heav-
ily wooded.  From 
this landscape, the 
colony received the 
name “Pennsylvania,” 
which means, “Penn’s 
woods.”

When did Penn and 
the Quakers sail 
to create their new 
colony? 
In 1681, Penn and 
three ships filled with 
Quaker settlers trav-
eled to America.

The Quakers made a 
treaty with the Dela-
ware Indians.  How 
long did this treaty 
last? 
This treaty, which 
established peace 
between the Indians 
and settlers based on 
the understanding that 
they were equal before 
God, was the only 
treaty between settlers 
and Indians never to 
be broken.

Why did Penn desire 
to establish a colony? 
Penn desired to 
establish a colony 
in America so that 
Quakers could freely 
practice their religion 
in peace.

List two reasons 
Quakers were perse-
cuted in England. 
Any two of these 
would be correct:

Believed it was 
wrong to fight; 
refused to fight for 
the king 
Refused to sup-
port the Church of 
England by paying 
taxes
Gave their al-
legiance to God 
alone, although 
the people of Eng-
land were expect-
ed to swear loyalty 
to the king
Believed all men 
are equal, which 
went against the 
established way of 
thinking
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